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December 7, 2018 
 
Via RESS and Courier 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor  
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
RE: EB-2018-0243 – OPG Responses to Technical Conference Undertakings 

Attached please find OPG’s responses to technical conference undertakings 
in EB-2018-0243.  OPG has submitted these documents through the 
Regulatory Electronic Submissions System and nine (9) paper copies will 
follow by courier.  This material will also be available on OPG’s website at 
www.opg.com. 
 
OPG is also filing corrections to interrogatory responses L-H-Staff-8 and L-H-
Staff-12 in accordance with its response to undertaking JT1.1.  The 
corrections are to reflect the revised forecast provided to OPG by Aon Hewitt. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this submission, please contact me at 
416-592-2976. 
 
 
Yours truly 
 
[Original Signed By] 
 
 
Saba Zadeh 

cc: Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 
      Mel Hogg (OPG) via email  

      


